
St. Peter’s Academy East Bridgford – Newsletter 

 

Teachers: Mrs Cains / Mrs 
Gilbey Subject: Geography Date: 17/5/19 

 

Task/Expectation: 
 
Thank you for supporting your child with the recent homework task about 
pushing and pulling – they have done a great job with this. 
 
Thank you also to those of you who have already completed and returned the 
two consent/medical forms for our forthcoming visit to Dukes Barn. It is really 
important that these are returned as soon as possible. Without these, we are 
unable to take your child away with us. 
 
Kit List: 
There have been one or two queries about swimming costumes /trunks 
on the kit list in your information pack. We forgot to address this at the 
recent meeting – we will not be going swimming but the children will 
need swimwear to put on underneath their normal clothes when they take 
part in a wet activity (stream walking and canoeing) The reason for this is  
that when they return (soaked!) their clothes will be removed in the 
drying room and hung up to dry. The children will then need to walk from 
the drying room up to their bedrooms to shower. They will keep their 
swimwear on with a towel around them to do this for modesty! 
 
We are beginning a new unit of work on mountains for Geography over the 
coming weeks. To kick start this topic, we would like the children to complete 
the word search on the attached sheet to find words associated with the topic. 
We would then like the children to choose at least four of the words they find 
and write a description of their meaning in full sentences on the back of the 
sheet. 
 
Outdoor lacrosse sessions will continue as normal on Wednesday afternoons 
so children will require the appropriate kit and footwear for this. It was very hot 
this week and we have encouraged all children to bring a water bottle and 
sunhat now that the weather is improving 
 
 
Thank you! 
 

Please return homework by: Friday 24th May 2019. 
 


